
 

 
 

 

Update on Engagement Process for the Post of Chief Risk Officer (CRO) 

 

With reference to Advertisement no. HO/HRM/RECR/2024-25/COM-60 dated 

06-11-2024, published on our Bank’s website and through window 

advertisements in leading newspapers, applications were invited for the 

engagement of a Chief Risk Officer (CRO) on contract basis.  

Upon completion of the selection process, no candidate has been found 

suitable for the position of Chief Risk Office. 

The Bank’s decision in all matters related to the selection process shall be final 

and binding on all applicants. 

 

 

Date: 25.02.2024       General Manager 

          HRM Department  

 


